











Board of Directors 6/5/2017

Room/Laboratory, and Program QAPP & SOPs. The EPA has proposed to partially
fund the PM2.5 program by reimbursements for FY 17/18, however, future funding is
uncertain.

The proposed budget units for the District are balanced and in a good position overall.
There were many projects completed during FY 2016/2017, and many more tasks and
requirements coming for FY 2017/2018. The above action items and informational
items are presented to prepare for future costs, impacts, and workloads. Further
details of the District’s operations are attached as mentioned. (Attachment 1- Budget
#8799 and Attachment 2 - Budget #8798). The legal notice for this draft budget
hearing was published in the Lake County Record Bee on May 18, 2017 (See
Attachment 3) as required by CA H&SC.

Att:  Attachment 1 - Budget #8799
Attachment 2 - Budget #8798
Attachment 3 - Legal Notice

CC: Carol J. Huchingson, Chief Administrative Officer

Jeff Rein, Deputy County Administrator Officer
Cathy Saderlund, Auditor-Controller
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ATTACHMENT 2 - BUDGET #8798
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